
Disaster and Famine Relief Offering 2025 

Bulletin Announcements: 

Please use the following announcement in your church bulletin on 1 February  

NEXT SABBATH: ADRA’s Disaster and Famine Relief Offering. 

During the last 12 months, your support has helped ADRA respond to floods, cyclones, earthquakes, and 

the conflicts in Ukraine and the Middle East. Having funds available means ADRA can provide immediate 

assistance to those who need it most when disaster strikes. 

On February 8, Adventist churches will be collecting funds for ADRA’s Disaster and Famine Relief 

Offering. You can also give online at adra.org.au/respond to help ADRA be Always Ready and Always 

There in times of disaster. Thank you. 

Please use the following announcement in your church bulletin on 8 February 

TODAY’S OFFERING: ADRA’s Disaster and Famine Relief Offering 

Today is the ADRA Disaster and Famine Relief Offering. Your offering will go towards helping ensure 

that, when disaster strikes, ADRA is Always Ready and Always There to help those who need it most. You 

can also give online at adra.org.au/respond. Thank you for your support. 

 

Pulpit Announcement: 

Please use the below to introduce the 8 February offering to the congregation 

Today is the ADRA Disaster and Famine Relief Offering. Thanks to your support of last year’s offering, 

ADRA has been able to respond to floods, cyclones, earthquakes, and the conflicts in Ukraine and the 

Middle East. 

Funds collected in today’s offering will go towards helping ensure that, when disaster strikes, ADRA is 

Always Ready and Always There to help those who need it most. Please, give generously. 


